Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
INFINITE SOURCE COMMUNICATIONS GROUP, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Six, announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, November 21, 2024, 5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: The meeting will be held both in-person and virtually. Interested persons may participate in this public meeting as follows.
Attend In Person

Attend in person at Arcola Lakes Library at 8240 NW 7 Avenue, Miami, FL 33150. Register online at www.southflroads.com/sr9apde.
Attend Virtually

To participate virtually from your computer, tablet, or smartphone, please register using the following link: https://tinyurl.com/95virtualmtg. Participants can also call in by dialing (914)614-3221; access code: 777-224-977

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Six, will host a Public Kick-off Meeting for the SR 9A/I-95 Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study from south of NW 62 Street to north of NW 143 Street, in Miami-Dade County, Florida. The study’s financial management number is 414964-8-22-01. The purpose of the study is to address the operational deficiencies to relieve current and future congestion along the SR 9A/I-95 corridor.
This meeting is an opportunity to provide attendees with an overview of the project and obtain feedback. The meeting will begin at 5:30 p.m. with an open house, followed by a formal presentation at 6 p.m. and then a question-and-answer session. This letter is being sent to all property owners and tenants within at least 1,000 feet of either side of the project and other public officials, regulatory agencies, organizations and individuals interested in the project.
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried-out by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C. § 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated May 26, 2022, and executed by the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Community Outreach Specialist Monica Diaz at (305)640-8122, email: monica@iscprgroup.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mark Plass, P.E., FDOT District Six Title VI Coordinator at (305)470-5219 or in writing at FDOT, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172 or by email at Mark.Plass@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Community Outreach Specialist Monica Diaz at (305)640-8122, email: monica@iscprgroup.com.
